
At Lobley Hill Primary School we aim to ‘Be the Best We Can Be’ through being curious,  

adventurous and respectful in order to achieve personal excellence. 

Early Years/Key Stage 1 News 

What stars we have had in school this 
week—Nursery starters have settled very 
well; Reception have had their first school 
lunches; Year 1 have been calming with 
peer massage and Year 2 are yoga naturals!  
Amazing!  Thank you for your support with 
home learning—many children have a 
stamper and book-worm for 4/5 reading 
comments in their books. 

Please remember to bring in wellies to 
school. 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 20th Library Day Year 1  

2.45pm 

 

Thursday 20th Library Day   Nursery 
11.30am/3.15pm 

 

Friday 21st Year 5A Class Assembly 
2.50pm 

Key Stage 2 News 

What another great week in Key Stage 2! 
Our Year 6 children made us feel very 
proud when they applied for their roles for 
this academic year. They were all very con-
fident and each one of them displayed how 
they would be a role model in our school. 
Hopefully the hoodies and badges will be 
arriving very soon! A huge well done to 
Year 5  who had a brilliant visit to the An-
gel of the North yesterday—a great visit.  

Headteacher News 

What a lovely way to start the week—celebrating the achievement of all the children who completed the Mini or Junior Great North Run last 
weekend.  We had a special assembly to congratulate them and hopefully inspire more children to take part next year! 

Thank you to all those who attended our Open Evening this week, it was lovely to meet you and watch the children excitedly show you around.  
It has also been a great pleasure looking at all of the photographs that have been sent in of children’s achievements outside of school - 
these range from sporting achievements in football, judo dancing to climbing mountains, raising money or overcoming a fear.  These are now 
displayed in our hall on the Achievement Display. 

Our Leadership Team have been working together this week to plan events for the rest of the term and across the year.  We are delighted 
that all of our residentials for Key Stage 2 are now booked and information will be sent to parents/carers next week together with all the 
documentation to complete in order to reserve a place for your child. 

Work on our new Early Years Garden should be complete this weekend with the installation of a canopy that will allow the children to have  

shelter when outside in all weathers.  We are continuing to raise money to purchase equipment and resources so please continue to support 
us if you shop in Tesco by placing your blue tokens in the ‘Lobley Hill Primary School’ box.  Thank you. 
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